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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 9:22 AM
To: 'Kirk.Larson@waterboards.ca.gov'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health (Dilan.Roe@acgov.org)
Subject: RE: BP #11117, 7210 Bancroft Avenue, Oakland, Claim 16516

Good Morning Kirk,  

I will be issuing a directive letter and updating GeoTracker this week. 

We would like to set up a conference call with you for next week to discuss the case.  We are available all day Monday, 
May 21 and the morning of Tuesday, May 22.  Please let us know if and when you are available.   

We look forward to discussing the case with you. 

Regards,  
Keith 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Land Water Division 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502-6540 
phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 
electronic mail: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 

From: Larson, Kirk@Waterboards [mailto:Kirk.Larson@waterboards.ca.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 7:29 AM 
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org> 
Subject: BP #11117, 7210 Bancroft Avenue, Oakland, Claim 16516 
 
Good morning. I am conducting a review of the above Site for the Cleanup Fund. In your opinion, what is the path to 
closure? Thanks, Kirk 
 
Kirk T. Larson, PG 
Engineering Geologist 
Technical Unit III 
(916) 341-5663 
 


